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Dear Colleagues, 

 

The next meeting of the BSR section Abdominal Radiology will take place in UCL St Luc 

on Wednesday September 18th, 2024 (18h30 to 20h30). 

 

We kindly ask you to send the title of your presentation (15 minutes, discussion included) 

before September 2th, 2024 to Christine Algoet at christine.algoet@saintluc.uclouvain.be  

 

Accreditation will be requested. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

Dr Cristina Anca Dragean and Dr Lieven Van Hoe 
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